Dear Parents and students:

At Junction School, we encourage a love of reading in all of our students in a variety of forms. Recently, we have seen more and more Nooks and Kindle book readers at school. These devices are welcome at school with an understanding of how they will be used on campus.

Some of these devices are only readers; others can access internet and can have other functions than just reading. We already have a stated use policy for cell phones and for internet privileges at school, but we are in the process of developing a use policy for E-Book readers such as the Nook and the Kindle. With that in mind, we are asking parents to sign a contract similar to a cell phone permit, with the understanding that this permission may be replaced later in the year with a more formal district policy.

Please read the form below and send it back to the office as soon as possible.

Thanks,	
Junction Middle School Staff	
Nook or Kindle under the direct supervi	tudent) permission to use an E-book reader such as the sion of a teacher with the understanding that the reader or other purposes. Further, I understand and agree that a or damaged devices.
Parent Signature	Date
	), agree to use the E-book reader I bring to school for permission in class. I will make sure to store and protects or damage.
Student Signature	Date